
Term 4 Issue 4 2024

School office: 54580333

Student absence messages

Absentee Line:5458 0366

Email: admin@eudloss.eq.edu.au 

Monday, 2 December

• Normal classes

• Eudlo shines at Twilight 

hall practice

Tuesday 3 December

• Normal classes

• Swimming lessons

Wednesday 4 December

• Hall practice

• Eudlo shines at Twilight 

begins 4.30 -6.30 pm at 

Eudlo hall- Xmas 

clothes for kids

• YEAR 6 GRADUATIONS 

SHIRTS TO BE WORN

Thursday 5 December

• Eudlo Swimming 

carnival 9.00-12.00 

Palmwoods pool. Be 

Sun safe. Parents to 

transport to and from 

the pool.

• 12.00-3.00 classes

• Report cards e-mailed 

home. Paper copies 

available on request.

Friday 6 December

• Eudlo’s got talent in 

the multipurpose 

courts starts 9.30

• 2.30 our school says 

farewell to our seniors 

with a senior clap out 

and last bell ringing-

ALL WELCOME TO JOIN 

US 

Monday 9th December

• Free dress in sun safe 

gardening clothes

• Music/Japanese/xmas 

craft

• 11.30 tree planting in 

Olsen Mill Park

Tuesday 10th December

• Movie excursion to 

Caloundra Movie 

theatre (Paddington in 

Peru)

Wednesday 11 December

• Volunteers morning tea

• First aid for children 

• Board games and xmas 

craft activities

• Strings showcase 

performance at 2.30 

pm in under covered 

way

Thursday 12 December

• Grades 1-6 surf skills at 

Mooloolaba Beach- U 

and bring their school 

clothes to change into

• Preps water fun play at 

school

• Afternoon movie

Friday 13 December

• Stephanie Alexander 

Kitchen Garden 

mulching. Free dress in 

sun safe gardening 

clothes

• Cleaning of desks and 

tidy trays

• Games and craft 

activities

• P & C free lunch

• 3.00PM -TAG ‘PARENTS 

YOU ARE IT’ 😊

Dear parents and Caregivers,

As we approach the end of the school year, we’d like to inform you about the schedule for 

week 10 and 11, term 4 which extends beyond the usual 10 week term. We have lots on so 

please cut out and place on your fridge 😊

Permission notes for the activities in week 11
have been sent home with this newsletter





Class groupings 2025

It’s the time of year when we start looking at 

class groupings for next year. If you are 

planning on moving to another area or know 

that your children will no longer be attending 

Eudlo SS, please let the office know.  If you 

have younger children who will be starting prep 

please make sure you hand your enrolment 

form into the office as soon as possible. This 

helps with our planning for next year.

Tuckshop day is 
changing days to 
Friday until the end 
of the year due to 
swimming being on 
a Thursday.

The end of the year is a great time to have a clean out of 

any school uniforms that no longer fit. We would love to 

have any that are no longer needed to put into our 

second hand stock. They can be dropped off to the office 

or given to Chappy Nova.  

Please be advised 

that the last day in 

2024 for our 

Homework Centre 

will be on 

Wednesday 27 

November. It will 

recommence in 

week two of Term 

1 2025 on Monday 

3rd of February. 

School security

During the school holidays, we can all help to keep 

our schools safe. If you see or hear anything 

suspicious, call School Watch on 13 17 88 to report 

the incident, even if it appears to be minor. In an 

emergency or if you see a crime in progress dial 
Triple zero (000).





STUDENTS OF THE WEEK FOR WEEK 7

Echidna Arlo For being a superstar in Mini Lit and in his writing tasks

Possum Gus For showing enthusiasm in all areas of learning

Platypus Ivan For always working to his best ability

Koala Kylie For being a kind and caring member of Koala class

Dingo Reilly Being a kind and considerate class member

Celebrating our Students

Week 10 focus

Week 9 focus

• I take all of my belongings 
home at the end of the year

Be Responsible• I show good
sportsmanship

• I use positive 
language

Be Respectful 




